
              
 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS. 
 
 

Re:  Construction of One Office Block at South Sudan Red Cross Compound - Kapoeta South 
County 

                            
29th July 2025 

Dear Madam/Sir:  
 

This Invitation for Bids (IFB) has been issued by the South Sudan Red Cross (the Client/Owner). 
 
The South Sudan Red Cross (SSRC), with the funding from Danish Red Cross and Netherlands Red Cross 
is planning to Construct one office block in Kapoeta South County – South Sudan Red Cross 
Compound. Eastern Equatoria State. 
 

The Owner is seeking a qualified and experienced construction company to carry out the work, provide 
proper tools, machinery, materials, and labor for the construction of this office block as per drawings and 
specifications set out herein.  Bid documents are available for collection during working hours from 
the procurement office, SSRC – Head Quarters, Juba and SSRC Kapoeta Office. 
 

The Owner invites qualified Bidders to submit sealed Bids for the Construction of one block office space 
in Kapoeta South compound. Prices quoted should be net, inclusive of all taxes, must be in USD shall 
be irrevocable, valid for acceptance by the Selection Committee for a period of ninety (90) calendar 
days from the Deadline for Receipt of Submission of Bids.  
 

Bidders must comply with the conditions and instructions contained in this IFB and its Instructions 
to Bidders and failure to do so may result in disqualification or rejection. A Bidder will be selected 
pursuant to the bidding procedures described in Invitation for Bids. Please note that no Pre-Bid 
Conference will be held. However, SSRC will be happy to provide with any clarification on bid submission 
through email.  
 

All Bids shall be delivered by hand or by courier in separate SEALED ENVELOPES pursuant to the terms 
and conditions of this Invitation for Bids no later than 8th August 2025 at 2:00 pm CAT Zone at the 
headquarters the South Sudan Red Cross. 
 

Bids will be opened on the same day (submission deadline) and at the place specified above. 
Representatives of the Bidder may be present and may be present while the unopened Bids from the 
tender box are inspected to confirm that none has been tampered with. Bidders are not invited for the 
opening of the Bids.   
 

Submission of Bids by facsimile or e-mail is not acceptable. Late Bids will be rejected and returned 
unopened.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Chairman Tender Committee, South Sudan Red Cross (SSRC) 



 


